

June 16, 2015

Mr. Brandon Zentner 13182 Narcissus Street NW Coon Rapids, MN 55448

SUBJECT: Revocation of Solicitor/Peddler License

Dear Mr. Zentner:

On June 9, 2015 a letter was mailed and e-mailed to you expressing concern about your soliciting in the City of Blaine. At that time there had been four (4) police reports/complaints against you. Since then two (2) more police reports/complaints including soliciting after hours have been received. I have attempted calling the number on your application multiple times with no answer or opportunity to leave a voice mail.

Please note on Thursday, July 9, 2015 your solicitors license will be brought before the City Council for revocation per City Code Section 22-297.

Sincerely,

Stacy Dellich Deputy City Clerk

cc: Chris Olson, Chief of Police

Dan Szykulski, Police Captain Pat Sweeney, City Attorney